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ORANGE BRITISH ACADEMY FILM AWARDS IN 2012 
DATE ANNOUNCED
London, 26 April, 2011:  The British Academy of Film and Television Arts has today announced that the Orange British Academy Film Awards will take place on Sunday 12 February 2012 at the Royal Opera House in London. Nominations will be announced on Tuesday 17 January.
The Film Awards are the Academy’s highest film honours, rewarding the best work of any nationality seen on British cinema screens during the preceding year. 

For further information, please contact:

Vicky Grayson at Freud Communications
T 020 3003 6327
E vicky.grayson@freud.com
About BAFTA
The British Academy of Film and Television Arts is an independent charity that supports, develops and promotes the art forms of the moving image by identifying and rewarding excellence, inspiring practitioners and benefiting the public. In addition to its Awards ceremonies, BAFTA has a year-round Learning & Events programme that offers unique access to some of the world’s most inspiring talent through workshops, masterclasses, lectures and mentoring schemes, connecting with audiences of all ages and backgrounds across the UK, Los Angeles and New York. BAFTA relies on income from membership subscriptions, individual donations, trusts, foundations and corporate partnerships to support its ongoing outreach work. For further information, visit www.bafta.org.
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